
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
Yesterday was World Book Day! The children had a wonderful day dressing up 
as their favourite characters from a book and immersing themselves in books 
they love, as well as exploring new books with their classmates. See below for 
some of the wonderful images from the day.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

ALL CHILDREN IN SCHOOL UNIFORM EVERY DAY PLEASE! 

NEWSLETTER 
Friday 8 March 2019 

Attendance for Bluebell Class this week was 98.5%. Sunflower Class had attendance of 99.6%. Poppy Class 
had attendance of 99.2%. Congratulations to Sunflower Class for having the best attendance this week.  

 ATTENDANCE 

KEY DATES 2018/19 

Spring Term 2019 
Monday 11 March 

Beginning of Science Week  
Reception Reading Workshop for 

parents  
Thursday 14 March 

Parent Coffee Morning 
Thursday 14 March 

Y1 trip to Buckingham Palace 
Friday 15 March  

Y1 Parent Workshop at 9am 
Y2 Parent Workshop at 2.30pm 

Red Nose Day 
Friday 22 March 

Coffee morning for parents with 
Barking and Dagenham College 
Y2 trip to the Science Museum 

Monday 25 March 
Reception Parents Maths Work-

shop  
Thursday 28 March  

Parent Gym Coffee Morning  
Tuesday 2 April 

Y2 trip to Houses of Parliament  
Friday 5 April 

Autism Awareness Non-uniform 
Day  

Wednesday 10 April  
Easter Disco 

Thursday 11 April 
Parents’ Evening 
Friday 12 April 

Parent Gym Presentation for  
Parents  

Last day of term 



ALL CHILDREN IN SCHOOL UNIFORM EVERY DAY PLEASE! 

Star of the week in Bluebell class is Milad. During maths activities this week 
we have been solving number sentences. Milad has been working very hard to 
understand the difference between addition and subtraction number sentenc-
es. Milad can use a number line to find the answers to the number sentences. 
Great job Milad!  
 
Star of the Week in Sunflower Class is Terry. In our big write this week Terry 
used lots of fantastic 'wow words' to describe a very naughty dog who be-
comes a hero. He has also been making lots of effort with his handwriting and 
becoming much more independent during handwriting time. Well done Terry.    
 
Star of the Week in Poppy Class is Leah! Leah has been gaining fluency in 
reading for a long time but this week in Guided Reading, she showed more 
confidence in reading aloud so that the other children in her group were able to 
hear her clearly. Great progress, Leah. Keep it up! 
 

STAR OF THE WEEK 

HEADTEACHER AWARD WINNERS 

Molly has received a Headteacher award for her super writing. In her 
literacy work, Molly retold the story of ‘We’re going on a Bear Hunt’. 
She used lots of story language and phrases from the text. Well done 
Molly, Keep up the great work! 
  
On Monday, Farhan received a Headteacher award for independently 
writing about his weekend. He used his phonic 
knowledge to blend tricky words and also included 
some red words in his writing! Well done Farhan. 
  
Christopher received a Headteacher award for his  

literacy work. He has been working very hard in his RWI lessons and  
can now sound out and blend green words. During a writing activity,  
Christopher independently wrote a simple sentence using his Fred  
fingers. Nice work Christopher! 

It was very hard to decide on a winner from Bluebell class as we had so many incredible animals handed in. 
However, we have chosen Anyla to be our class winner. Anyla made a giraffe using junk modelling with only a 
little help from her adults. She was able to describe how she made the giraffe and 
talk about the details she added. Well done Anyla!  
 
In Y1, we had so many wonderful and unusual creations brought to school as part of 
our half-term project homework. It was fabulous to see the children thinking outside 
of the box with their animals and thinking carefully about what their animals would 
need. We had a bat snake, a unicorn cat and much much more. The winner of our 
project was Luka, who created an animal from a penguin and a cat. Her creation 
was very colourful and carefully made. She also included a lot of  information about 
how to care for her animal. Great work Luka.   
 
The winner of the design project in Poppy Class was Poppy. She made an       ex-
cellent crab using paper plates and a number of other materials, and she confidently 
presented it to the whole class.  

DESIGN PROJECT WINNERS 


